
  

Disability Services Nondiscrimination Notice  

Current Students, Faculty and Staff  

INTRODUCTION  

Albany State University Notice of Non-Discrimination Albany State University does not discriminate on 

the basis of race, color, national origin, sex, disability, religion, age, veteran status, gender, or sexual 

orientation in its programs and activities, including admissions and employment, as required by Title IX 

of the Education Amendments of 1972, the Americans with Disabilities Act of 1990, Section 504 of the 

Rehabilitation Act of 1973, Titles VI and VII of the Civil Rights Act of 1964, the Age Discrimination Act of 

1975, and other applicable statutes, regulations, and East Georgia policies.   

Albany State University prohibits sex discrimination, including sexual harassment and sexual violence, in 

its programs and activities. Sexual harassment is the unwelcome conduct of a sexual nature, including 

sexual advances, requests for sexual favors, or other verbal or physical conduct of a sexual nature such 

as sexual touching, sexual comments, jokes, or gestures, or distributing sexually explicit material. Sexual 

violence is a physical sexual act taken against a person’s will, or when a person is incapable of 

consenting due to alcohol or drug use. Sexual violence includes rape, sexual battery, and sexual 

coercion. The following person has been designated as the Title IX Coordinator to handle inquiries 

regarding the nondiscrimination policies and to serve as the overall campus coordinator for purposes of 

Title IX compliance: CaDedria D. Hill, Title IX Coordinator/ Compliance Officer, Albany State University, 

504 College Drive, Albany, Georgia 31705; telephone 229-500-3302; email Cadedria.hill@asurams.edu 

or TitleIX@asurams.edu.  

Albany State University complies with applicable laws regarding reasonable accommodation for 

disabled students and employees. Applicants requiring a reasonable accommodation in order to 

participate in the application process, or to have access to a program, service, or activity of Albany State 

University are requested to contact the Disability Services Coordinator:  Velsenna King at 229-500-3443 

or velsennaking@asurams.edu.    
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Albany State University also prohibits discrimination on the basis of disability in its programs and 

activities, including admissions, employment, treatment, and access. The Velsenna King has been 

designated to handle inquiries regarding the Americans with Disabilities Act, the Rehabilitation Act, and 

related statutes, regulations, and Albany State policies.  
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